
 

 

  

 
ORMISTON MEADOWS ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 

19TH NOVEMBER 2020 

Message from Mrs Moore 

Thank you to all parents and carers who are supporting our social distancing efforts by wearing facemasks when 
on the school site and using alternative methods to communicate with class teachers and the main school office. 
Below is a reminder of the preferred communication methods:  

• Any general queries should be made via telephone, 01733 231008, or via email 
office@ormistonmeadows.co.uk 

• Please contact class teachers via the class email address: 
o EYFS@omgp.co.uk you can also send messages via the Tapestry app 
o YR1@omgp.co.uk you can also send messages via the Tapestry app 
o YR2@omgp.co.uk 
o YR3@omgp.co.uk 
o YR4@omgp.co.uk 
o YR5@omgp.co.uk 
o YR6@omgp.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 Anti-Bullying Week 2020 

We are inviting pupils to wear odd 
socks to school on Friday 20th 
November in support of Anti-Bullying 
Week. Pupils should wear full uniform 
and ONLY change their usual school 
socks for an odd pair, we are looking 
forward to seeing some very 
interesting combinations! 

Revised menu for week commencing 23rd 
November 

Monday: Chicken or Quorn Sausages or Filled Bap. 
Ginger Biscuit or Fresh Fruit 

Tuesday: Pizza or Jacket Potato. Chocolate Cake or 
Fresh Fruit 

Wednesday: Roast Chicken/ Quorn Fillet or Jacket 
Potato. Oat and Fruit Cookie or Fresh Fruit 

Thursday: Macaroni Cheese or Filled Bap. Pancakes 
with Honey or Fresh Fruit 

Friday: Fish Fingers or Jacket Potato. Ice Cream or 
Fresh Fruit 
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Remote Learning 

We have recently introduced Google Classroom as our online learning platform. This will be used to support 
home learning in the event of a class bubble closure and to set homework on a weekly basis. 

All pupils should now have their individual email addresses and passwords, please use the class email address 
to inform your child’s class teacher of any issues with access.  

We have created a parent guide – available on the class page of our school website,  
http://www.ormistonmeadows.co.uk/our-classes/ ,a copy will also be sent home via Marvellous Me. 

 

 

 Peterborough Sings 

Peterborough Sings are inviting all children to enter their Christmas choir competition. Any child aged 
between 7 – 11 can join in completely free of charge. All they need to do is learn the song 'Jingle Bells', 
record themselves singing it and send it to them! All the recordings will be put together to build the 
Peterborough Christmas Virtual Choir. 

All the instructions and resources are available to download from the Peterborough Sings website at 
www.peterboroughsings.org.uk    

The choir director, Will Prideaux , will also judge the best entry and the winner will receive a Yamaha PSR-
EW300 (or similar) keyboard, a fabulous prize for budding musicians! 

The closing date for entries is Monday 14th December. 

 

Competition Winners 

Thank you to everyone who took part in the art 
competition in partnership with Werrington 
Vets.  

Congratulations to our winners, Tommy, Koena 
and Patrick! 

The veterinary surgery will be displaying all the 
lovely entries in their new premises.  

Children in Need 

Thank you to everyone who 
participated in our non-uniform day on 

Friday 13th.We raised over £126 for this 
very worthy cause. 
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